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The Quality Review team have completed their review of the Collaboration-Protocol Profile and Agreement Specification Version 0.29 as submitted by the Trading-Partners team on Jan 24th 2001.

Firstly, we would like to commend the Trading Partners team for a most professional and cohesive document.  In many ways this specification “raises the bar” for the presentation of ebXML material. The overall quality level (in terms of completeness, readability, attention to detail, etc.) made this material clear and concise.

However, we recommend that this document be NOT be released for public review at this stage.  

The reason for our reluctance to move this material into public review is primarily our concern about the scope of the specification.  The impression we have is that this material is not closely aligned with other ebXML specifications and may create either shortfalls or overly ambitious expectations.

For example, 

· Line 58. The implementers of other ebXML services are not identified in the audience for this specification.

· Line 96. This is the only (minor) reference to the ebXML registry.

· Line 131-133. We are unsure if this “run-time instantiation” is in agreement with other Teams’ thinking.

· Line 253.  Section 7.2. 

The relationship of the “Party” element with its Core Component definition of “Party”, Business Process definition of “Roles” and ebXML Message Services is not explained.

· Line 806. Section 7.3.

The DocExchange element needs to be presented in the context of the Business Process specification and the Message Services properties (the latter is missing in Appendix 5).  We are concerned that each of these teams currently use different vocabularies for these features – creating the need for a map between them.

Partially, these issues can be attributed to the lack of formal ebXML requirements for this specification.  

The Quality Review team would like to suggest that a workshop between team leaders (or their representatives) to address the scope and alignment of this document be conducted during the upcoming Vancouver ebXML plenary.  

Of lesser concern, but certainly something that needs to be rectified before any ebXML documents go for public review, is the use of “placeholders” that indicate the document is not yet complete.  For example:

Line65.  “the components of xxxx and of their…”

Line 1120. “…Error! Reference source not found.”

Line 1154. “… in section xx below …”

Line 1244. “Refer to section xx for a description…”

Line 1833. Appendix 4 content is missing

Line 1838. Appendix 5 content is missing.

